
Superintendent’s 
Report

May 12, 2025



Teacher Appreciation Week!



Next Board of Education Meeting

Our next meeting will be held on the
Tuesday following Memorial Day. 

Tuesday, May 27th



GHS German Programming

Declining Enrollment

Sunsetting the Program – Maintain Commitment to Current German Students

Additional Feedback from Stakeholders

Additional Information for Board and Community 
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